
The General Manager,

I wish to advise that I strongly object to the proposed Market/Fair at the Harbord Bowling Club.
I have been a resident of Bennett Street for over 40 years and have endured the haphazard parking of
school children during the week blocking my driveway and the careless parking of parents in their large
four wheel drive vehicles taking children to sport at week ends. My driveway is constantly under siege
and I have constant problems getting in and out of my driveway.
Further problems with car parking is obvious and ridiculous and the street is always congested and in my
Opinion there should only be parking on one side of this narrow part of Bennett Street between the 
Bowling Club and the High School.

R R McKISSOCK
15 BENNETT STEET
CURL CURL.
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